
Canadian 
University 

Employees 
2170 Western Parkway. U.B.C .. Vancouver. B.C. V6T 1 V6 

George McLaughlin 
Cupe 116 
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Dear George, 

Nov. 5, 1986 

224-2308 

The Executive of CUE have agreed to endorse your nomination 
for the Board of Governors, on the understanding, as discussed 
previously, that the next time the position is vacant CUE 
will run a candidate and Cupe 116 will endorse that person. 
We have announced our support for you at our General Meeting, 
and will do so again in November. We plan to put out a 
newsletter in the next week or so, and if you wish to make 
a submission we will publish it. If you need any further 
assistance with your campaign, please let us know. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Respresentative 


